
Dear Parents, Children & Well 

Wishers,

Warm greetings to all of you !

The New Year is the perfect occasion 
to appreciate all the good things that 
the past year has given us and all the 
good things that are yet to come. It  
has brought another chance for us to 
set things right and to open up a new 
chapter in our lives. I would want our 
children to aim high and stay focused 
on what they would want to achieve in 
the long run. My goals for the students 
are to be curious learners, be 
passionate about everything they do, 
be creative in their thinking, be able to 
work individually and in groups, be 
capable to look at problems from 
multiple perspectives and be lifelong 
learners. The BLPS fraternity aims at 
helping their students reach for these 
goals and include the achievement of 
these goals among the benchmarks for 
measuring success.
 
Last but not the least, I would like to 
wish all of you a great year ahead once 
again. May we continue aiming to 
walk in the path of glory and 
encourage our children to build 
success stories with grit and passion.

God Bless Us all!

DR. EKTA DHAWAN
PRINCIPAL
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CONVERSATIONPARENT’S NOTE

TEACHER'S NOTE

Co-curricular activities are important just as 
academics. When a student is made to do 
academics and co-curricular activities then only a 
holistic development of the student is done. 
Students who participate in extra activities need 
to learn time management. As they have to 
manage time between academics and extra 

activities. Students who participate in sports and other 
activities have better leadership skills and learn how to grow 
and build relations with one another. That is why, as 
Kindergarten Instructor focus on both for the growth of a 
student in my classroom.

The teachers of BLPS left no stone unturned to give 
the right education to the young buds even at the 
toughest time of our century. I am the witness of the 
evolution that is undergoing inside my daughter, 
Harsifat, from shy, cribbing kid to a well-disciplined, 
confident student. Every change that I have seen in her 
is just because the able guidance of the Principal 

Ma'am and efficient execution of the other staff members. I really 
appreciate the space that has been provided for parents to 
communicate their grievances. I am highly thankful to all the 
members of school who are putting their efforts for the betterment 
of the future of our kids.

Manmeet Kaur
Mother of Harsifat Kaur
KG-II Commendables

SONG OF THE MONTH

Ruby

It's a wonderful New year we have….

It's a wonderful New year we have….

With lots of hope and joy….

With lots of hope and joy….

It's a wonderful New year we have!

It's a beautiful New year we have….

It's a beautiful New year we have….

With lots of share and care….

With lots of share and care….

It's a beautiful New year we have!

Q.1 When do we celebrate Republic Day?
thA.1 We celebrate Republic Day on 26  January every year.

Q.2 When do we celebrate Lohri?
th

A.2 We celebrate Lohri on 13  January every year.

Q.3 When do we celebrate Makar Sankranti?
th

A.3 We celebrate Makar Sankranti on 14  January every year.

Q.4 Which is the first month of the year?

A.4 January is the first month of the year.
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AWARDS & ACHIEVEMENTS

Yuvansh Kapoor, Bawa-Lalvani Public School, Kapurthala

Jai Monga, Bawa-Lalvani Public School, Kapurthala
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